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To prevent government from becoming corrupt and tyrannous, its organization and methods should be as simple as possible, 
its functions be restricted to those necessary to the common welfare, and in all its parts it should be kept as close to the 
people and as directly within their control as may be. 
       Henry George, Christian economist and social reformer 
       Social Problems, The Function of Government, 1883 

1 
Pray for volunteer 
orientation week 
starting Monday for 
the NK Work Camp 
Schools. 

2 
Thanks be made for 
all men, for… all who 
are in authority, that 
we may lead a quiet 
and peaceable life in 
all godliness and 
reverence. 1 Tim 1:1-2 

3 
Pray that North 
Korea will institute 
and enforce laws that 
will protect the most 
basic human rights. 

4 
Pray for the new rich 
upper class in NK 
that they may work 
towards opening NK 
and helping those in 
need. 

5 
Pray for missionaries 
and Chinese 
Christians who help 
and minister to NK 
refugees.   

6 
Pray about the 
escalating tensions 
between North 
Korea and the US. 

7 
Praise God and Thank 
Him for the permit to 
build the Three Seas 
Center to do His Work 
preparing for the 
opening of NK. 

8 
Pray for the NK 
Work Camp Schools 
starting July 10th and 
continuing through 
August 18th.   

9 
What does the Lord 
require …to do justly, 
to love mercy and to 
walk humbly with 
your God. 
Micah 6:8 

10 
Pray for the 
transformation and 
the reform of the 
governmental and 
judicial institutions 
in North Korea. 

11 
Pray for those in the 
low to middle class 
who strive to survive 
and are held down 
by government laws 
and policies. 

12 
Pray for those 
refugees in China 
and in other 
countries who may 
be in danger of 
repatriation to NK. 

13 
Pray that the South 
Korean government 
exercise wisdom 
concerning relations 
with both the US and 
North Korea. 

14 
Pray that the Lord 
send the right 
person to be 
Project Manager 
for the Three Seas. 

15 
Pray for those who 
have been and will 
be attending the NK 
Work Camp Schools 
that they will be 
blessed richly. 

16 
The king's heart is in 
the hand of the 
LORD…To do justice 
and judgment is more 
acceptable to the 
LORD than sacrifice. 
Proverbs 21:1-3 

17 
Pray for a justice 
system in NK that 
will protect everyone 
from injustice done 
by person, entity, or 
government. 

18 
Pray for those in 
the lowest class: 
elderly, disabled 
and Kotjebi (Street 
Children). 

19 
Praise God for the 
release of NK refugees 
and Christian 
Missionaries in Laos to 
the South Korean 
government. 

20 
Pray for wisdom 
within the US 
administration and 
Congress concerning 
North Korea. 

21 
Pray for wisdom for 
Ben and other 
leaders as they plan 
for the financing and 
building of the Three 
Seas Center. 

22 
Pray for those who 
have been and will 
be teaching at the 
NK Work Camp 
Schools that God use 
them. 

23 
The king who judges 
the poor with truth, 
His throne will be 
established forever. 
Proverbs 29:14 

24 
Pray that NK will 
institute a just and 
simple government 
system and allow 
free elections. 

25 
Pray for those making 
money through 
immoral means such as 
drugs, counterfeit, and 
human trafficking. 

26 
Pray for NK 
refugees held in 
Thailand and for 
other refugees 
around the world.  

27 
Fatherland Liberation 

War Victory Day  
Marks the end of the 
Korean War. Pray for a 
true end to the hostil-
ities on the Peninsula  

28 
Pray that God raise 
up the Three Seas 
Center as a Godly 
institution for His 
purpose and glory. 

29 
Pray for the group 
leaders within the 
Prepared People 
organization as they 
seek direction for the 
summer. 

30 
Therefore, as we have 
opportunity let us do 
good to all, especially 
to those in the 
household of faith. 
Gal. 6:10. 

31 
Pray for just and 
Biblical land laws 
in both North and 
South Korea. 

 

 
A North Korean 
woman carries 
her belongings 
through rice 
paddies. 

 
NK workers make 
clothing for SK 
company at 
Kaesong 
Industrial Park. 
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